
Pearl City High School
Student Bulletin
Periods of the Day: Periods 1-4

May 13, 2024

General Announcement
Contraband on Campus
Attention students.
Items such as noise makers, silly string, and shaving cream are considered contraband items that are
not to be brought to school. Items such as these will be confiscated if brought to school, and school
consequences may be imposed in accordance to Chapter 19.

Campus Center Resumes May 14
Campus Center will resume on May 14 from 1:30p to 2:30p. Athletes and any student needing a
place to wait for parent pick up or to study are welcome. No loitering around campus. Coaches will be
notified of non-compliance.

Last day for Campus Center will be May 28.

Yearbook Distribution
Make sure you have a photo ID to pick up your book. You cannot pick up a book for someone else
unless it is prior arranged through Ms Hakes. Students will not be able to pick up books during class
time.

Please check your yearbook for any physical damage to the book before you leave the 1st floor of
KLM. Once you leave, we cannot replace your book.

We have autograph pages and covers for sale.

Yearbooks will be distributed on the 1st Floor of KLM.

Pick up Schedule:
May 10, Lunch Seniors Only
May 13 Lunch Juniors and Seniors
May 14, Lunch Sophomores and Freshmen
May 14, After School Sophomores and Freshmen
May 15-May 20, Lunch Anyone

Any questions please ask Ms Hakes. There are a few extra books for sale. Cash only, but we will
assist students who already purchased a book first.

Clubs



Athletics
Athletic Awards Night
Join us on May 15th, 2024, at 5:30 PM in the Pearl City Auditorium as we honor our most talented
student athletes from the fall, winter, and spring sports seasons. This special event celebrates their
hard work, dedication, and achievements throughout the year.

Athletes, families, and friends are all welcome to attend this memorable occasion. We will also be
distributing athletic letters and pins to recognize the outstanding accomplishments of our athletes.

Athletic Letters & Pins Distribution
Athletic letters and pins distribution will take place during our athletic awards night. Please note that
distribution will only be for this current season. Any letters or pins needed for past years will have to
be purchased separately.
If you are unable to pick up your letters and pins during the scheduled awards night, there will be
future selected dates after school.

Student Government
College and Career

Class of 2024

Class of 2025

Class of 2026

Class of 2027

Continuous Notice
The Hawaii State Department of Education (HSDOE) and its schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
national origin, ancestry, sex, gender identity, gender expression, sexual orientation, age, disability, and religion in its
programs and activities. Please direct inquiries regarding Department nondiscrimination policies as follows:

Civil Rights Compliance Branch Beth Schimmelfinnig, Director
Hawaii State Department of Education Rhonda Wong, Compliance
P.O. Box 2360 Aaron Oandasan, Title VI
Honolulu, Hawaii 96804 Toby Yamashiro, Title VII
(808) 586-3322 or relay Nicole Isa-Iijima, Title IX
CRCB@k12.hi.us Krysti Sukita, ADA/504


